Gity of New Pedford

IN COMMITTEE

May 24, 2022

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Appointments & Briefings, at a Meeting held on Tuesday, May 17, 2022,
considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Gomes, requesting, that the City, Airport
Commission, and management immediately address the airport signage located at Hathaway
Road, Shawmut Avenue, Mount Pleasant Street and Downey Street, said signage needs to be
replaced due to the fact it is not visible because of tarnishing and does not light up in the evening,
the signage is important in directing passengers and businesses to the airport; and further,
requesting that the trees and bushes be trimmed at both locations due to the fact this sign does not
only serve the airport, but many of the businesses located in the airport area. (Ref’d 06/28/18)

On motion by Councillor Giesta and seconded by Councillor Pereira, the Committee VOTED:
To recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on the WRITTEN MOTION,
Councillor Gomes, requesting, that the City, Airport Commission, and management immediately
address the airport signage located at Hathaway Road, Shawmut Avenue, Mount Pleasant Street
and Downey Street, said signage needs to be replaced due to the fact it is not visible because of
tarnishing and does not light up in the evening, the signage is important in directing passengers
and businesses to the airport; and further, requesting that the trees and bushes be trimmed at both
locations due to the fact this sign does not only serve the airport, but many of the businesses
located in the airport area. This motion passed on a voice vote.
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Councillor Naomi R. A. Camney, Chairperson
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL
June 28, 2018

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting, that the City, Airport Commission, and
management immediately address the airport signage located at Hathaway Road, Shawmut
Avenue, Mount Pleasant Street and Downey Street, said signage needs to be replaced due to the
fact it is not visible because of tamishing and does not light up in the evening, the signage is
important in directing passengers and business to the airport; and further, requesting that the
trees and bushes be trimmed at both locations due to the fact this sign does not only serve the

airport, but many of the businesses located in the airport area.

Brian K. Gomes, Councillor at Large



